
 
 

NOTICE OF TREE REMOVALS AND TRIMMING 
 

The Board of Directors has approved the removal of 46 Satin Leaf trees located along the front yard street areas of units 1 
through 50. The removals are a necessary precaution to avoid the potential of root spread & encroachment, pipe intrusion or 
tripping in the small front yard area. The tree removal will be conducted by Trees of Hawaii, the contractor selected by the 
Board. 

 Satin Leaf trees will be cut down as close to ground level as possible. 
 Root and Runner Treatment: Hardwood runners that are sticking above the ground will be cut down to minimize 

tripping hazards. 
 Stump Treatment: Tree stumps will be treated with a product designed to minimize root regrowth. The stumps will also 

be sprayed with blue dye to identify herbicide treatment and to alert homeowners, children, and pets to avoid the area. 
 One (1) Plumeria tree, located in front of Lot 47, will be trimmed but not removed. 
 Debris Removal: All tree debris will be removed and hauled off-site by the contractor. 

 
DATE & TIME THIS WORK WILL TAKE PLACE 

January 14 – 17, 2025, from 8:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. (daily) subject to change without notice depending on the weather 
conditions. 

 
WHAT YOU NEED TO DO 

Keep driveway and yard areas free and clear. Move your vehicle away from the tree removal area. 
 

This notice is also posted on the association website: www.CrestAtWailuna.com. We appreciate your cooperation and 
understanding during this project as we work to enhance the safety and appearance of our community. If you have any 
questions, please contact our Association Manager, Kanani Kaopua at kananik@hawaiianprop.com.  
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mailto:kananik@hawaiianprop.com

